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For further information please contact Marylène Tucci, IDF Commmunications and Public Affairs Assistant at IDF on + 32 2 706 86 44.

Milking success

Brussels 4 May - This new Bulletin of IDF n° 396/2005 “Evaluating Milking Performance” provides an overview of commonly-encountered problems in machine milking of cows. It presents guidelines for methods for evaluating the milking installation, its operation and the interaction between equipment, cow and operator. 
This monograph updates a review of scientific literature and presents the methods that have proven useful for practical application in the field by dairy advisers, udder health specialists and competent milking machine technicians.  The aim is to provide suggestions for measurements to quantify various aspects of milking performance.  This quantification can provide the basis for making recommendations for changes in the milking process and in determining whether a prescribed intervention has produced a positive benefit.    

This issue of the Bulletin of IDF is of particular interest for researchers and veterinary practitioners, dairy advisers and milking machine technicians. It can be ordered in electronic form via the IDF Website at http: www.fil-idf.org
**********
Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
